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~Maximize potential, embrace change, create the future~

August, 2024

Dear Parent/Guardian and Student,

Welcome to Kutztown Area High School’s 2024-2025 school year! The first day of school is scheduled
for Tuesday, August 27, 2024.

We welcome the class of 2028 to the high school and encourage you to participate in as many activities as
possible. Incoming Freshmen and students new to KAHS, mark your calendars for “Camp Cougar" our
new student orientation held on August 22nd from 9:00am to 11:00am in the John Silan Gym at KHS.

Open House this year will be held on September 4th at 6:00 pm. For more information regarding school
news and upcoming events, please go to www.kasd.org, click on the high school page, and refer to the
“Building Calendar for High School.”

The first day of school for BCTC is Monday, August 26th. Buses depart KAHS at 7:35 am.
Transportation is only provided to and from KHS to BCTC on August 26th. You would be responsible

for transportation to KHS and home during that time.

We are excited to welcome our newest staff members. Please join me in welcoming Ms. Hannah Phillips
as a Math Teacher and Mrs. Amanda Maurer as our school nurse.

Just a reminder, as per the letter that was mailed home previously, both contact and medical
information must be updated in order for your child to receive their KASD-issued device.

Once again, thank you for your involvement and support of the Kutztown Area School District. We wish
everyone an outstanding 2024-2025 school year!

Sincerely,

Dr. Barry P. Flicker
High School Principal

Kutztown Area School District does not discriminate in our educational programs, activities or employment practices, based on race, color, national origin, sex, disability, age, religion, ancestry or any other legally protected classification. This policy is in accordance with
state and federal laws, including Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964, Title IX of the Educational Amendments of 1972, Sections 503 and 504 of the Rehabilitation Act of 1973, the Age Discrimination Act of 1975, the Americans with Disabilities Act of 1990, and the

Act. Inf ion relative to special accommodation, grievance procedure, and the official for with Title VI, Title IX and Section 504 may be obtained by contacting the school district. EOE.




